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Architects Registration Board

Consultation 2009/02 - Amendments to the Procedures for the Prescription of Qualifications  

Response from:

(Name)

(Job Title)

(Organisation)

(Postal address)

(email address)

Please complete and return to Architects Registration Board, 8 Weymouth Street, London W1W 5BU, by Friday, 18 December 2009.
This response form is also available to complete electronically at http://www.arb.org.uk/news/consultations/index.shtml and may submitted by email to info@arb.org.uk
Responses may also be returned by fax to 020 7436 5269

Consultation Questions.
There is a separate response table which can be used to comment against specific elements of the Procedures.  Please append this to any response you provide as appropriate.  

We would also welcome your general views, specifically in response to the following questions:

	1. Are the Procedures clear and easy to understand in terms of their language and structure?  Could they be presented differently or more clearly?

	


	

	


	2.  If you are responsible for seeking ARB prescription for an institution’s qualifications, do the Procedures introduce any aspects that you could consider particularly onerous?

	


	

	


	3. Are there any significant omissions that you believe should be included within the Procedures?

	


	4. Are there any areas of the Procedures that you believe are ambiguous?

	


	

	


	

	

	5. If you are responsible for seeking prescription for an institution’s qualifications does ARB’s intention to begin using the Procedures for the purposes of prescribing qualifications from the 2010/2011 prescription cycle cause any concern?

	


	

	


	6. Do you have any views on the timing of a review of the proposed Procedures, i.e, should there be a review of the Procedures in 5 years time, to ensure that they remain up to date?  

	


	7. What are the main equality and diversity issues that are raised by the amended Procedures?


	


	8. In the context of the amended Procedures, do you have any specific comments with regard to how ARB might meet its obligations under equality legislation?


	


